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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jack Cann <jcann@hjcmn.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Angela Wilhight; Mterry@Bernicklifson.com
Subject: Additional arguments for 9/29 hearing on 261 5th St. E.
Attachments: Letter to Legislative Hearings 9_27_22.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Please note that the updated staff report references staff approval of a 9.59% rent increase, but without any explanation 
of how that was derived.  The staff report also references letter sent to management with this approval.  No copy of that 
letter has been provided to the appellant. 
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